
 

 

 

 

 

 

      Beasley September 2022 Newsletter #2 

      

September 15, 2022 
 
To our Parents/Guardians, 
Just want to take this time to say thank you for a great start up to the school year.  
The 1st two weeks have been tiring but it has been great to have our students 
back and to see their smiling faces.  For some of them it seems as though they 
have never left. 
 
I know that in the last couple of days we have sent home a number of 
papers/information for you.  We are trying to make this year as normal as possible 
by bringing back a number of activities or events that the students might have had 
in the past. We are also trying to do a few fundraising events to help us purchase 
more items, such as technology, diverse reading materials and/or outdoor 
equipment for our students to us. 
 
Please do not feel as though you have to support every activity that we present. 
 
Just in case you child(ren) have not brought home forms to you, please see below 
the forms that have been sent home. 
• Pizza Days  
• Walking trip 
• School Council Nomination Form 
• Krispy Crème Fundraiser 
• Terry Fox Form 
 
Also, please note that no forms have gone home but popcorn will be sold again, 
however this time on Tuesdays.  Each bag will cost $2.00. This will begin on 
Tuesday, September 20, 2022. 
 
We are also looking for volunteers to read with our students.  If you have your 
Police Check and am available during the day, please reach out to us if you are 
interested. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call or email me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Take care. 
Mrs. J, Corbin-Harper 

 

 

 

Thought of the Week: 
 

 

Date Activity 

 Walking trip forms due 
ASAP 

Tues. Sept. 21 Popcorn Day 

Wed. Sept. 22 Terry Fox Walk 
School Council Forms 
due 

Thurs. Sept. 
23 

1st Pizza Day 
Krispy Crème Fundraiser 
Orders Due 

  

 


